
 

 

11th July 2018  

  
Dear Parents/Carers,   

Pirate Party for Nursery  
 

To celebrate what a fantastic year it has been in Nursery, we would like to throw a pirate 
themed party for the children! We will be having our party on Thursday 19th July.  

 
Please feel free to allow your children to dress up in their best pirate gear or party clothes on 
the day. The party will include games, songs, music and some party treats! 

 
We would like to extend our thanks to all our wonderful parents who have supported us and 

taken an active role to be involved in all of our Nursery gatherings.  
 
 

Kind regards, 
 
The Nursery Team 

 

 

 


